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Our ref: FOI1283 
Date: 17 January 2019 

Dear Caitlin Jordan 

Subject: Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your email dated 26 December 2018 in which you made the following 
request: 

“Please provide copies of documents related to sexual and racial discrimination within the 
video game sector and relevant companies. 
 
Do you also have documents about whether or not video game companies have safeguards 
in place to prevent sexual harassment/discrimination and racism?” 
 

Response 

Following a search of our records we have located information which we 
consider to be captured by the first part of your request. The information we are 
able to disclose to you can be found alongside this letter.  

We have determined that some of the information held, contained in a Legal 
Allocations Analysis spreadsheet from 2010, should be withheld under S31(1) 
(g) Law enforcement. An explanation of this exemption and how we have 
applied it, can be found in Appendix A. 

Finally, for completeness we should advise that we hold no information in 
relation to the second part of your request. 

We trust the above addresses your request to your satisfaction. However,  
if you are unhappy with our response and wish to request an internal review of 
our decision please write to the Corporate Correspondence Team  
within 40 days of receiving this letter setting out your reasons at: 
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or 
 
Equality and Human Rights Commission 
3rd Floor Arndale House 
The Arndale Centre 
Manchester 
M4 3AQ  
 
During the independent review the handling of your information request will be 
reassessed by Commission staff afresh.  
 
If following the review you are not content with the outcome you may apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) at: 
 
The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 
 
Generally the ICO cannot provide a decision until you have exhausted the 
review process within the Equality and Human Rights Commission. 
 
If the Commission can be of any further assistance please contact us using the 
details provided below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
EHRC Corporate Correspondence Team  
 
Email: foi@equalityhumanrights.com 


